
 

 

Message from CE Lisa Davies Jones 

27 October 2021 

Dear community,  

I want to update you on all we are doing in response to feedback we have received from 
women about their obstetrics and gynaecology care. Once I became aware of the feedback 
we established a dedicated phone line which is staffed by a senior and experienced midwife. 
Read more here. 
 
 

 

https://www.mackay.health.qld.gov.au/message-from-ce-lisa-davies-jones-27-october/

